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Zachary High School’s Stadium Guidelines 
 

 
The Zachary Community School District’s objective is to foster a safe and enjoyable environment where all 
fans can cheer on our football team. To provide this type of environment, the following guidelines are in place 
for Zachary High School Stadium events.  
 
1. Bronco Stadium is an extension of all ZCSD campuses, and all school/campus rules apply.  
2. High School and Middle School students MUST show ID to enter the stadium.  
3. High School and Middle School students who fail to provide school ID will not be permitted into the 
stadium.  
4. High School and Middle School students must sit in the designated Middle School/High School section in the 
bleachers or with their parent(s). 
5. K – 6th-grade students must sit with their parent/guardian.  
6. Fans will not be allowed to congregate anywhere in the stadium, including but not limited to walkways and 
restroom areas. These areas are to be kept clear and clean for fan use.  
 
All individuals who do not adhere to these guidelines may be subject to disciplinary actions as deemed 
appropriate. Thank you in advance for supporting these guidelines. 
 


